
 

 
 

75% Progress Report 
 

Colorado Water Conservation Board 

Attn: Ben Wade 

1313 Sherman Street Rm. 718 

Denver, CO 80203 

 

June 25, 2019 

 

Please accept the following report for 75% complete on the Rainwater Harvesting Demonstration 

Sites. 

 

All three of the planned demonstration sites are completed with the barrels and information signs 

installed. Our first education and demonstration occurred May 14
th

 at the Bayfield Primary 

School.  We provided rainwater harvesting facts and information to 30, 3
rd

 graders. We will 

provide an additional presentation at this location when the students return in the fall.  

 

Other education presentations will occur at the Powerhouse Science Center and the Pine River 

Library over the course of the summer. 

 

The remainder of the grant will be ribbon cutting with education and demonstrations, data 

collection and reporting to be completed in the fall of 2019. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Laurie E. Dickson, Executive Director 



 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Bayfield Primary School, May 14
th

, 2019 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 Pine River Library, Bayfield CO 

 

 

  
Bayfield Primary School, completed installation 

 



 

 
 

 Powerhouse Science Center, Durango 

 


